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Rules for Stakeholder Feedback - Licensure and
Registration Rules (Five Year Review)

Date Issued: 9/3/2025
Comments Due: 9/24/2025

The Ohio Board of Pharmacy is required to review its administrative rules every five years to
determine if any changes are necessary. The licensing and registration rules included in this
document are up for review starting in 2026.

Comments on the proposed rules will be accepted until close of business on Friday, September
24, 2025. Please send all comments to the following email address:
RuleComments@pharmacy.ohio.gov.

The proposed rule text can accessed here:
www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/LicensureAndRegistrationRules.
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People call, text, and chat the 988 Lifeline to talk about a lot of emotional needs—not just
thoughts of suicide. Whatever your reason, the #988Lifeline is there to help. There is
hope.
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